
411 S.W. 2nd Avenue
Suite 200

Portland, OR  97204
503-548-2797

info@progparty.org
May 17, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2008 A:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which updates the amount a landlord must pay
a tenant of manufactured dwelling park upon closure of park to convert to other use.
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